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Presidents Message   JUNE 2023 

Friends,  

Who wants to be an American revolutionary and join the Fourth of July parade? If 

the Garden Club is to participate, we need an inspiring idea, a team leader and 

volunteers and we need it all NOW.  Please contact me or Bobbie. We need to file an 

application and pull it together in a few weeks.  You will be our heroine! 

Save the Date!   W.G.C. Road Trip 

Wednesday – September 13, 2023 

W.G.C. is planning a bus trip AND John Forti will be our host. Last February, 

February, our garden club enjoyed a rich and informative presentation by John, 

author of The Heirloom Gardener.  John, a gardener and ethnobiologist, is Executive 

Director of Bedrock Gardens in Lee, N.H. Bedrock Gardens is an emerging public 

garden that integrates unusual botanical specimens and unique sculpture into an 

inspiring landscape journey. The Boston Globe described this garden as "one of the 

most beautiful and intriguing landscapes in New Hampshire."  Details to follow! 

I am looking forward to our luncheon at Bald Peak colony club on Friday June 16.  

Good friends, good food, beautiful flowers on the table and a spectacular view.  Plus 

floral story telling and harp music.  It will be a great afternoon. 

See you there! 

Deborah 

OUR LUNCHEON AT BALD PEAK IS  

JUNE 16 

The Newsletter can now 

Be found on our Website!  

https://wolfeborogardenclub.org/ 

Any interest in participating in the 
4

th
 of July parade ? 

Save your Faux Flowers!  

We can use them on the float 

Contact: Deborah or Bobbie 



FROM THE  BEAUTIFICATION TEAM 

Chairman  Pat Nass and many of her Team renovated this garden to accommodate the  new sun 

exposure It was not an easy job but many hands were involved and it  came together. We 

will enjoy this lovely spot along with the other two gardens this Team keeps beautifully down  

by the old Train Station. 

Martie Lincoln 

The Tribute Plaque was completed for Memorial 
Day.  People were sitting in front of this Tribute 
Plaque during the Memorial Service and I think it 
looks very nice.  Since I was watering the Dockside 
Gardens with Barb O'Hearn this week, I also wa-
tered the Forman Plaque.  There are water catching 
dishes under the plants to help keep them wet 
enough during the hot weather.  I emptied a large 
milk bottle of water between the two plants and 
skipped a day when I found the plants well wa-
tered.  I want to thank Corrine Smith, Gail Johnson 
and Linda Siracusa for volunteering for some of the 
weeks this summer.  Can you volunteer a week over 
the summer to check on the plants and water if 
necessary. 
Call Martie Lincoln 603-569-2652 

Susan Hugel is our Chairman of the MEMBER'S  
MEMORIAL GARDEN at The Clark Memorial Park 
which is a very shady garden.  At her home she has 
many beautiful open spaces of all day sun.   
The Lupins love it. 

Beverly  Kerins will finish her Chairmanship duties on 
the Dockside Gardens after this season but will stay as 
part of this wonderful Team.  She has done  a terrific job 
and her dedication to this project  has been incredible 
and the gardens have always been creative and great-
ly  admired.  Thank you   Beverly.ellular© Smartphone 

The  Dockside Team will  meet Friday morning at 9am to 
finish up and ready everything for Memorial Day Festivi-
ties. Come down to say Hi! 

Martie  Lincoln, Beautification Chairman  

 



2023-2024 Membership      

DUES ARE DUE!   By June 1 this year.  . 

 Email Address_______________________________________ (please print clearly)  

 Mailing Address___________________ __________________ 

              Phone       ______________________________ Cell        

               ____________________ House phone 

I will volunteer to help with one or more of the following: 

   Board Member    Hospitality     O$30 this year 

Wolfeboro Garden Club, P.O. Box 1786, Wolfeboro, NH, 03894  

Ensure your membership by sending in your information before June 1st! 

 

> Name____________________________________________ 

 New member_____ Renew________  

 

You need to fill out the following questions only if you are a new member or your 

information has changed.   

 Make out your $30 check to the Wolfeboro Garden Club and mail  

 These changes will be reflected in the yearbook  

    The Bleeding Hearts in my gardens are lovely and some are beginning  to set their seeds which 
you can see in the pictures. 

They look like tiny "green beans" .  From each heart grows a seed pod which will  mature in a few 
months and turn light tan and if you open the pod the tiny seeds will be black.  Collect them and 
put them where you want new plants.  Or let them  self seed and transplant  these tiny  babies 
next spring wherever you want them.  Seeds can   be collected  and  kept for few years. 

 My Bleeding Hearts like  SHADE  AND DAMP SOIL. Best too if they are sheltered from 
wind.  Have any questions give me a call. 569-2753 

SAVE THE DATE 

SEPT. 13— WEDNESDAY 

The day after our September meeting we will be going by bus to  

BEDROCK GARDENS TOUR WITH JOHN FORTI 

SIGN UP AT THE LUNCHEON OR RSVP TO BOBBIE STAVE 


